
 HARTFORD SCHOOL 
MORNING STUDENT DROP-OFF 

Please do not arrive before 7:45 am. There is no supervision prior to this time, 
and staff need access to parking spaces. 

 

• From Hartford Road, please enter the parking lot from the first entrance, closest to 
the intersection of Hartford & Hainesport-Mt. Laurel Road. 

• Turn left at the first entrance to the first parking section and follow Hartford Staff 
directions for pulling forward. 

• To avoid back-ups, students must be ready to immediately exit vehicle, prepared with 
all their belongings. 

• Students should proceed to the sidewalk area and walk to crosswalk where Hartford 
Staff will safely cross them to the building. 

• Please exit the parking lot via the Jefferson Street access. 

• PLEASE BE MINDFUL OF OTHER CARS, PEDESTRIANS, AND SCHOOL BUSES THAT WILL 
BE UNLOADING STUDENTS AND ALSO EXITING THE PARKING LOT.  BUSES HAVE THE 
RIGHT OF WAY!  

 


